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Question No. BE15/106 

Senator Hanson-Young asked the following written question from the hearing on 27 and 28 

May 2015: 

1. Please detail any advice given by the AGD to the Department of Immigration and Border 

Protection that any of the policies that it currently implements are or are potentially in 

breach of international or domestic law. 

2. Has any such advice been provided by the AGD to the DIBP in the last two years? 

The answer to the honourable senator’s question is as follows: 

 

It is the long standing practice of Governments not to comment on or disclose the nature of legal 

advice provided.  

 


